
This week 16th-20th November is Anti-Bullying week. The theme this year is 'United 
against Bullying'. You can find out more information on the following website 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/anti-bullying-week-2020-united-
against-bullying 

This morning we watched Andy and the Odd Socks band perform their song 'The Kids are 
united'  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpCtIq-7vIzXKSCKaAgbPWA. We talked about the 
meaning of the words in the song.  

We had a class assembly and watched a ppt about 'Anti-bullying'. We discussed what it 
means to be bullied and how we can help. We also talked about different scenarios so that 
we were all sure what 'bullying' means so that we don't confuse falling out with friends or 
hurting someone by accident as 'bullying'.    

We then read a story about Elmer and the Big Bird and decorated our own Elmer elephants. 
We talked about how everybody is different and that it's ok to be different.  



Today we have been talking about technology and life online. We read the story of 
Smartie the Penguin, who was given a new tablet for his birthday, and needed help 
with lots of different things. We also learnt the song that Smartie’s parents teach 
him.  

 

To hear this story, visit Childnet.com/resources/smartie-the-penguin. You might like 
to read the story together with your child. We had some great discussions in class 
about how to stay safe online.  

We also read two stories about staying safe online which the children really enjoyed.  


